

Name: _____

Reading Comprehension

Classification

Read the passage, then answer the questions.



Moving In

Shervin's family lived on the island of Andros for most of his life. One day, his dad came home and told the family that he had gotten a promotion at work and they would be moving to New Providence to live. Shervin's mom was so excited. However, Shervin was a bit sad because he would miss his friends and their home.

Two weeks later, Shervin and his family were in their big new house on New Providence. There was a lot of work to do and things to unpack. Shervin had to help his mom and dad organize all the things they had brought with them. They unpacked each box and put things in their proper places. His mom organized the bathroom and the linen closet. His dad arranged things in the garage and the kitchen. Shervin helped out by putting things on the bookshelf.

By the end of the week everything was unpacked and placed where they should be. Shervin looked around and smiled. He loved his new home and knew he would make new friends.

1) Who is the main character in the story?

- a) Shervin's mom b) Shervin's friends c) Shervin

2) Which island was Shervin's family moving to?

- a) Andros b) New Providence c) Inagua

3) Why were they moving?

4) Drag and drop each word under the correct category to show where Shervin's family put them.

soap

pillowcase

dictionary

dishes

blankets

groceries

motor oil

Bible

toothpaste

car wax

Bathroom	Kitchen	Closet	Garage	Bookshelf